From: Carl Malamud <carl@media.org>

To: "Bridy, Annemarie (abridy @uidaho.edu)" <abridy @uidaho.edu>
Subject: meeting went well?

Date: March 17, 2015 at 9:00:12 AM PDT

That sounded like a pretty big increment to me. :) Seriously! Removing the licensing
requirement for the statutes is a big step forward and having them at least consider the
other stuff is good progress. And, it is Idaho-based progress, which is totally how it
should be.

I’'m glad you got through the meeting and your students did a wonderful, wonderful job.
On Mar 17,2015, at 8:58 AM, Bridy, Annemarie (abridy @uidaho.edu)
<abridy @uidaho.edu> wrote:

Thanks. It was a pretty stressful meeting. Randi and Jordan did wonderful
work.

All progress in Idaho comes in small increments.

From: Carl Malamud [mailto:carl@media.org]
Sent: Tuesday, March 17, 2015 8:04 AM

To: Bridy, Annemarie (abridy @uidaho.edu)
Subject: meeting went well?

I heard you were absolutely amazing ... nice job.
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